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Parliament urged to ban Shisha smoking
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Islamabad—Residents of the federal capital have demanded of the Parliament to ban Shisha smoking (a delicious killer) at restaurants, cafes and other public places, as it is extremely injurious to health. A senior citizen, Kashif Mahmood, told this agency that most of the five star and other hotels, restaurants and cafes in Islamabad and other big cities of the country were offering the deadly product in a variety of flavours.

He pointed out that not only boys, but also teenage girls could also be seen smoking Shisha. The Narcotics Act is already enforced in the country but effective steps are needed for its implementation, he added. Another citizen, Ali Khan, opined that a large number of teenagers including school and college students are found using the smoke at restaurants and hotels across the country. 

